
All, 
 
I’ve been a concealed permit holder in Oregon for at least 25-yrs and now with these new proposed 
laws I will become a felon.  This is total nonsense.  Conceal permit holders have not been a problem in 
this state so please leave us alone and honor the Constitution and the 2nd amendment to it.  Taking guns 
from law abiding citizens is liken to taking cars away from safe and sober drivers to protect them from 
careless drunk drivers.  Completely insane. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Roger Fast 
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